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Dear City Council Members, 

"Camping" on our city streets has gotten out of control. This is NOT a solution. Both the
housed and unhoused citizens of our city are being traumatized daily, and even death, with
housed and unhoused folks being physically and emotionally harmed, and even murdered.
THIS HAS TO STOP. Allowing folks to live on the streets is inhumane. Enough is enough. 

Sincerely, 
A deeply concerned citizen of Portland
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